
Easley’s Wards Have
Been Redistricted

PickensElections.Gov

What’s happening:
The city of  Easley has completed a
redistricting process to update ward
boundaries. These changes ensure
fair representation based on
population shifts and community
growth.

What this means for you:
Your ward assignment may be
different
City Council representation could
change
Changes will affect upcoming
local elections

Voters affected by the redistricting
will receive updated voter
registration cards reflecting their
new ward.

Stay informed by visiting:
pickensscelections.gov

View your voter registration
information at: SCVOTES.GOV

Scan the QR code to view the new
ward map:


